Appendix C

Parkers Lane Secure Dog Walking, Moreton in Marsh
Supporting information regarding use of the site

The fields will be open for bookings seven days a week from 7.30am to 8pm
or any reduced time depending on daylight hours.

Traffic flow and user crossover will be managed by one field commencing
bookings at half past the hour (e.g. first entry 7.30am) the other field
commencing bookings on the hour (e.g. first entry 8am).

Users of the site will pre-book 50-minute sessions online there is a 10-minute
changeover time to avoid people arriving when existing users are still on site.

Users will be asked not to arrive any more than five minutes before their slot
and be asked when leaving to be ready to leave at the allocated time (50
minutes after booking commenced) to minimise disruption for the next
customers arrival. (Failure to do so could result in cancellation of future
bookings).

After securing their booking users will be provided with a code which will
change regularly so only users with booked slots can access the secure site.

If the previous user has breached their booking time other users will be
advised to contact the owners via phone to notify them. The owner will
contact the booker and resolve or attend site if necessary.

The owner of the site will be on call with attendance possible within five
minutes to resolve any issues identified. Contact details will be provided to
residents so that any antisocial issues can be reported, with recurring
offenders prevented from booking.

There will be a booking charge for the 50-minute slot based on two dogs,
with bookings up to six dogs accepted by prior agreement.

It is anticipated that larger bookings will be predominantly professional dog
walkers whose use will be in the middle of the day rather than morning and
evenings, this will be encouraged via subscription systems.

Discount will be available for residents of Moreton in Marsh (managed via
postcode confirmation).



